
COASTSIDE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

PUBLIC NOTICE – NOTICE INVITING BIDS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that: Coastside Fire Protection District (“District”) is soliciting bids 
for the purpose of performing weed abatement on specific parcels within the District. A list of the 
designated parcels is available through the District Fire Marshall at the phone number below.  
The work is to be performed sometime between late May and mid-July 2024.  

The successful bidder will perform the following weed abatement activity on all of the 
designated parcels: 

• Reduce dead vegetation to no more than two to four inches of material layered on the 
ground; 

• Mow, as needed, to a height of no more than 4 inches; and 
• On sloped lots where the use of a mower is not feasible, use a weed whacker or other 

tools to reduce vegetation to a height of no more than 4 inches. 

Sealed bids will be received at the office of the Fire Chief of the Coastside Fire Protection 
District, 1191 Main Street, Half Moon Bay, CA 94019, until 5:00 P.M., Thursday May 16th, 2024. 
Bids will be opened on Friday, May 17th, 2024 at 10:00 A.M., with a contract to be awarded by 
the Board of Directors meeting on May 22nd, 2024 at 4:00 P.M.  The successful bidder shall be 
required to execute the District’s standard services contract, a copy of which can be obtained by 
contacting the District’s Fire Marshall at the number below.   

Bids must include: 
1)  A statement on the bidder’s experience providing weed abatement or similar services; 
2) The hourly rate(s) and all costs proposed to complete the weed abatement work; 
3)  The hourly rates(s) and all costs proposed for a second year (2025), as the District may 

elect to award a contract for a two-year term; 
4)  A statement that the bidder has reviewed and/or agrees to execute the District’s standard 

services contract upon award; and  
5)  A statement indicating whether the bidder has been the subject of code enforcement action 

by any jurisdiction or received claims alleging failure to complete satisfactory work within 
the last five years.  

 
The District reserves the right to reject any, or all, bids and waive any informality or technical 
defects at its discretion.  Bidders that have been the subject of code enforcement actions or 
claims within the last five years may be found ineligible for award by the District.  

Please contact the District Fire Marshal if additional information is needed at (650) 740-7249. 

Jonathan Cox, Fire Chief 
Coastside Fire Protection District   

 


